
 

 

 

 

 

Bicester Blue Fins Swim Club Open Session  

Realise Your Potential 
 

Bicester Blue Fins are excited to be hosting another open session for all swimmers at all levels 

from the age of four plus at Bicester Leisure Centre on Friday 11th May from 5-6.30pm. 

If you are interested in putting your child forward for a swim assessment, then please get in touch 
with our Membership Team. We currently have lesson and academy places available.  

Being part of Bicester Blue Fins helps our swimmers not only develop their skill set, but is also 
lots of fun, helps hugely with fitness and is an amazing place to make new friends.  

So, if you think your child may be interested or know anyone that could be then get in touch 
today! 

For further information or to express your interest please contact bbfmembership@gmail.com 

 


